
 

                                 
 
6th January 2025 
 
 
Re: Primary Sport Information parent workshop - change of date /venue 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Further to my email in November, I’d like to notify you about a date and venue change for our upcoming 
Primary Sport Information Parent Workshop. 
 
This workshop will now take place next Tuesday 14th January 2025, in room SH201 (located on the 
top floor of the Sports Hall) starting at 8.00am until 9.00am.   
 
The presentation will provide information on sporting pathways in our Primary School, and discuss the 
sporting opportunities for all students in Year 5 and 6.  These include inclusive /seasonal / academy / 
external ECA’s; School teams; and the Primary FOBISIA Games Trip. 
 
If you plan to attend the workshop please do sign up here at your earliest convenience. 
 
I look forward to seeing you next week, 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Zoe Edmunds 
Primary PE Curriculum Coordinator 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1DTqWXdU2oMDtsuufUrZ4DJiDDHMTxRi_tnURWqFzx6M/preview

